# All Seasons Veterinary Care Monthly Newsletter



# Celebrating 3 Wonderful Years

This October marks a very special milestone for us: three years since All Seasons Veterinary Care first opened its doors. Looking back, it's incredible to see how far we've come, and it's all thanks to you, our amazing clients and community.

When we first opened, our goal was simple: to create a veterinary clinic where pets are treated like family, and where their humans feel supported and cared for, too. Over these three years, we've had the joy of watching that vision come to life every single day.

We've been there for the exciting firsts, those wonderful puppy and kitten visits, and we've also walked alongside families during harder times, providing comfort, compassion, and care when it mattered most. Through every stage of life, your trust in us has been the foundation of our work.

What makes this milestone so meaningful isn't just the number of years, it's the countless wagging tails, gentle purrs, and smiling faces we've been privileged to know along the way. Every patient who walks through our doors has left their pawprint on our story.

We are so proud of how ASVC has grown, but more than that, we are grateful. Grateful for your support, your kind words, your referrals, and the way you've welcomed us into this community. Together, we've built something special, and we cannot wait to see what the next three years will bring.

Here's to more wet noses, happy visits, and the continued honor of caring for the pets you love most. From the bottom of our hearts: **thank you for being part of the All Seasons Veterinary Care family.** 

# A Warm Welcome to Dr. Amy Williamson!

We are beyond excited to share some big news: Dr. Amy Williamson will be joining our veterinary team at the end of this month! Many of you know and love Dr. Chrouser, and don't worry she isn't going anywhere. With Dr. Williamson joining us, we are thrilled to bring even more experience and expertise to the clinic.

Together, Dr. Chrouser and Dr. Williamson bring over 30 years of combined veterinary experience under one roof. This not only means your pets will benefit from an even greater range of expertise, but it also allows us to expand our availability. With Dr. Williamson joining the team, we'll be able to offer more same-day appointments and greater flexibility to meet your pets' needs!

Here's a bit more about Dr. Williamson:

Hi, I'm Dr. Amy Williamson! I graduated from Iowa State University College of Veterinary Medicine in 2010, and I've been working in small animal medicine ever since.

Over the years, I've developed special interests in soft tissue surgery, dermatology, and wellness care, but at the heart of it all, my favorite part of being a veterinarian is getting to build relationships with pets and the people who love them. Helping animals live long, healthy, happy lives is truly what keeps me inspired every day.



At home, life is happily run by my three spoiled buff-colored cats: Chewy, Monkey, and Rocco. Each of them has a big personality, and they definitely keep me laughing. Outside of the clinic, I love spending time outdoors, whether it's swimming, hiking, or just relaxing in the sunshine. Traveling is also a big part of my life, especially trips to the beach or back to Minnesota where I grew up. And of course, when it's game day, you can bet I'll be cheering loudly for the Cyclones!

I'm so excited to be part of the team here at All Seasons Veterinary Care, and I can't wait to get to know you and your pets.



# Our 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Staff Pumpkin Painting Contest!

It's officially fall, which means it's time for one of our favorite traditions at the clinic: our **Staff Pumpkin Painting Contest!** Last year's contest was such a hit, and we're thrilled to bring it back for a second year. Our talented staff members have been hard at work creating fun, festive, and downright impressive pumpkin designs, and now it's your turn to decide who will take home the crown.

### Here's how it works:

Voting will open on October 20th and run through Halloween, October 31st.

You can vote in person at the clinic when you stop by for an appointment, or head over to our Facebook page to cast your vote online.

### **Our Facebook!**





Last year's contest brought out some incredible creativity, but it was Jodie who took home the top prize with her amazing design!

Her pumpkin was a client favorite, and we can't wait to see what the rest of the team come up with this year. (Here's a picture of last year's winning pumpkin!)

# Celebrating Vet Tech Week: October 12–18

Every October, veterinary clinics across the country celebrate **National Veterinary Technician Week**, and here at ASVC, we are so proud to shine a spotlight on our amazing team of veterinary technicians.

This year, Vet Tech Week will be celebrated from **October 12th through October 18th**, and we'd love for you to join us in recognizing the hard work and dedication of these incredible individuals.

Veterinary technicians are the **heartbeat of every clinic**: they are the ones who work tirelessly behind the scenes to make sure everything runs smoothly, and most importantly, that every patient receives the best possible care. From caring for your pets during exams and procedures, to running lab work, monitoring anesthesia, and offering comfort and compassion when your pet needs it most, **our technicians truly do it all.** 

If you're in the clinic during that week, **please take a moment to thank our technicians for all they do.** A kind word, a smile, or even a quick "thank you" means the world. Their dedication, knowledge, and compassion make a difference in the lives of every pet who walks through our doors, and we are so lucky to have them as part of our team.

755 W Bridge Road, Polk City 50226 515-531-VETS (8387) www.allseasonsveterinarycare.com records@allseasonsveterinarycare.com

